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  Web Technologies and Applications Lei Chen,Yan Jia,Timos
Sellis,Guanfeng Liu,2014-08-15 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 16th Asia-Pacific Conference APWeb 2014
held in Changsha, China, in September 2014. The 34 full papers
and 23 short papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 134 submissions. The papers address research,
development and advanced applications of large-scale data
management, web and search technologies, and information
processing.
  Semantic Web Technologies and E-Business: Toward the
Integrated Virtual Organization and Business Process Automation
Salam, A.F.,Stevens, Jason,2006-12-31 This book presents
research related to the application of semantic Web technologies,
including semantic service-oriented architecture, semantic
content management, and semantic knowledge sharing in e-
business processes. It compiles research from experts around the
globe to bring to the forefront the many issues surrounding the
application of semantic Web technologies in e-business--Provided
by publisher.
  Gaming Guide - Gambling in Europe Nicolae
Sfetcu,2016-11-09 Since the emergence of the internet in the
1990s, an increasing number of gambling services have come
available on-line or through other new remote communications
technologies. The rapid technological advancements, commercial
initiatives, and market penetration of such commerce have made
this sector of the gambling services industries extremely dynamic
and potentially transformative in the years ahead. Demand for
gambling services in the early 21 century and for the past half-
century in the European Union – as well as in most other parts of
the world – has been and is expanding rapidly, for a number of
reasons. The commercial and government owned gaming
industries of the European Union are organized under a wide
variety of ownership regimes and market structures. Ownership
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and market structures are affected by numerous factors,
including Member State laws and regulations; restrictions on
product types, characteristics, points of sale, availability, and
marketing effort; economies of scale; network effects; and
impacts of new technologies. The overall gambling market in
Europe is growing, both land-based and online. Lotteries and
gambling machines remain the biggest sectors in the overall
gambling market. While not all EU Member States have a legal
definition of the concepts of “games of chance” and of
“gambling”, in most jurisdictions a game of chance is defined as a
game that offers an opportunity to compete for prizes, where
success depends completely or predominantly on coincidence or
an unknown future result and cannot be influenced by the player.
At least one of the players loses his or her stake. The first
important element characterising a game of chance is that of
stake money or monetary value. The second essential
characteristic of a game of chance is the element of chance.
Success or loss must depend completely or predominantly on
coincidence and not on abilities and knowledge. Success is
considered to depend in any case on coincidence, if the relevant
aspect is the occurrence of an uncertain event. The section
Gambling in Europe includes several independent adaptations of
the corresponding European Commission works, free to use and
freely available via the EU website with © European Union, and
translation of the European Commission works with © Nico9lae
Sfetcu, the author of this book. Most of the work are published by
the European Union during 2004 - 2008, so it is possible to be
outdated.
  Who Controls the Internet? Jack Goldsmith,Tim
Wu,2006-03-17 Is the Internet erasing national borders? Will the
future of the Net be set by Internet engineers, rogue
programmers, the United Nations, or powerful countries? Who's
really in control of what's happening on the Net? In this
provocative new book, Jack Goldsmith and Tim Wu tell the
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fascinating story of the Internet's challenge to governmental rule
in the 1990s, and the ensuing battles with governments around
the world. It's a book about the fate of one idea--that the Internet
might liberate us forever from government, borders, and even our
physical selves. We learn of Google's struggles with the French
government and Yahoo's capitulation to the Chinese regime; of
how the European Union sets privacy standards on the Net for
the entire world; and of eBay's struggles with fraud and how it
slowly learned to trust the FBI. In a decade of events the original
vision is uprooted, as governments time and time again assert
their power to direct the future of the Internet. The destiny of the
Internet over the next decades, argue Goldsmith and Wu, will
reflect the interests of powerful nations and the conflicts within
and between them. While acknowledging the many attractions of
the earliest visions of the Internet, the authors describe the new
order, and speaking to both its surprising virtues and unavoidable
vices. Far from destroying the Internet, the experience of the last
decade has lead to a quiet rediscovery of some of the oldest
functions and justifications for territorial government. While
territorial governments have unavoidable problems, it has proven
hard to replace what legitimacy governments have, and harder
yet to replace the system of rule of law that controls the
unchecked evils of anarchy. While the Net will change some of
the ways that territorial states govern, it will not diminish the
oldest and most fundamental roles of government and challenges
of governance. Well written and filled with fascinating examples,
including colorful portraits of many key players in Internet
history, this is a work that is bound to stir heated debate in the
cyberspace community.
  Happy Healthy Gut Jennifer Browne,2014-01-02 Millions of
Americans deal with daily digestive malfunction and attribute it to
genetics or faulty wiring. Jennifer Browne reveals the common
denominator present in almost all chronic digestive angst: food.
What we choose to fuel ourselves with has a direct impact on
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every part of our bodies, starting with the digestive system.
Browne urges us to own responsibility for our own health and
make conscientious decisions regarding the cause and effect
foods have on our digestive tracts. Written in frank, humorous
laymen’s terms and sharing her own personal success story along
with others’, Browne passionately educates her readers on why a
plant-based diet is the only prescription necessary for a happy,
healthy tummy. Discover the direct correlation between digestive
trauma and factory farming; the incredible benefits of juicing,
fermenting, and sprouting food; the reason why GMOs lead to
IBS; and what ingredients really just translate to “sugar” or “lab-
created chemical.” Heal Your Gut is an easy read that is truly
important and highly informative for anyone who has ever
dreamed of a perfectly functioning digestive system.
  On the End of Privacy Richard E. Miller,2019-02-19 On the
End of Privacy explores how literacy is transformed by online
technology that lets us instantly publish anything that we can see
or hear. Miller examines the 2010 suicide of Tyler Clementi, a
young college student who jumped off the George Washington
Bridge after he discovered that his roommate spied on him via
webcam. With access to the text messages, tweets, and chatroom
posts of those directly involved in this tragedy, Miller asks: why
did no one intervene to stop the spying? Searching for an answer
to that question leads Miller to online porn sites, the invention of
Facebook, the court-martial of Chelsea Manning, the contents of
Hillary Clinton’s email server, Anthony Weiner’s sexted images,
Chatroulette, and more as he maps out the changing norms
governing privacy in the digital age.
  The Economics of the Yasuní Initiative Joseph Henry
Vogel,2010-01-01 Climate change lends itself to both political
economy and humor. Vogel argues that mainstream economics
fails to recognize the thermodynamic nature of climate change,
thereby missing the point of Northern appropriation of the
atmospheric sink. The payment Ecuador seeks for not drilling in
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the Yasuní is equitable and efficient. Heeding the call of Deirdre
(formerly Donald) McCloskey that economics needs humor, Vogel
has written a scathing critique of economics-as-usual which also
entertains.
  Net.wars Wendy Grossman,1998 London-based American
journalist Grossman continues her coverage of the Internet by
assessing the battles she believes will define its future. Among
them are scams, class divisions, privacy, the Communications
Decency Act, women online, pornography, hackers and the
computer underground, criminals, and sociopaths. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
  Informationweek ,1997
  Photogravure Herbert Mills Cartwright,1930
  Social Science Research Anol Bhattacherjee,2012-04-01 This
book is designed to introduce doctoral and graduate students to
the process of conducting scientific research in the social
sciences, business, education, public health, and related
disciplines. It is a one-stop, comprehensive, and compact source
for foundational concepts in behavioral research, and can serve
as a stand-alone text or as a supplement to research readings in
any doctoral seminar or research methods class. This book is
currently used as a research text at universities on six continents
and will shortly be available in nine different languages.
  Basic Gambling Mathematics Mark Bollman,2014-06-13
Understand the Math Underlying Some of Your Favorite
Gambling Games Basic Gambling Mathematics: The Numbers
Behind the Neon explains the mathematics involved in analyzing
games of chance, including casino games, horse racing, and
lotteries. The book helps readers understand the mathematical
reasons why some gambling games are better for the player than
others. It is also suitable as a textbook for an introductory course
on probability. Along with discussing the mathematics of well-
known casino games, the author examines game variations that
have been proposed or used in actual casinos. Numerous
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examples illustrate the mathematical ideas in a range of casino
games while end-of-chapter exercises go beyond routine
calculations to give readers hands-on experience with casino-
related computations. The book begins with a brief historical
introduction and mathematical preliminaries before developing
the essential results and applications of elementary probability,
including the important idea of mathematical expectation. The
author then addresses probability questions arising from a variety
of games, including roulette, craps, baccarat, blackjack,
Caribbean stud poker, Royal Roulette, and sic bo. The final
chapter explores the mathematics behind get rich quick schemes,
such as the martingale and the Iron Cross, and shows how simple
mathematics uncovers the flaws in these systems.
  The Complete Idiot's Guide to Online Gambling Mark
Balestra,2000 People wanting to gamble for real money on the
Internet can get up to speed with this tutorial and reference,
which covers the industry's history and future and the types of
wagering available. Balestra, the leading consultant on the
interactive gaming industry, gives tips for registering, depositing
money, playing the games, and collecting winnings.
  Casino Gambling For Dummies Kevin Blackwood,Swain
Scheps,2022-03-21 Maximize your odds on the casino floor
Casinos are designed for distraction, so it helps to know a bit
about when the odds are in your favor and when they’re not
before you push a stack of chips onto a table. Professional
blackjack player Kevin Blackwood and lifelong sports bettor
Swain Scheps know a thing or two about casino gambling. In
Casino Gambling For Dummies, these seasoned gaming veterans
guide you through the essential strategies for walking out of the
casino ahead of the game. They also show you the most common
mistakes made by players, helping you avoid gambling risks while
you enjoy what the gaming industry has to offer. Learn to see past
the flashing lights, decide how much you’re willing to wager, and
find out how to enjoy yourself. In this book, you’ll also discover:
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Step-by-step walkthroughs of casino etiquette and the rules of
common casino games, including poker and blackjack
Explanations of video poker and slots and ways to avoid losing
more than you’re comfortable with Explorations of online
gambling, so you can enjoy the fun of a casino from the comfort of
your home The perfect guide for anyone looking for an easy
introduction to the world of casino gaming, Casino Gambling For
Dummies is also an essential resource for those seeking to
improve their odds at blackjack, craps, video poker, slots, and
other games.
  Cosmic Analogies: How Natural Systems Emulate The
Universe Valerio Faraoni,2022-07-20 This book discusses
analogies between relativistic cosmology and various physical
systems or phenomena, mostly in the earth sciences, that are
described formally by the same equations. Of the two
independent equations describing the universe as a whole, one
(the Friedmann equation) has the form of an energy conservation
equation for one-dimensional motion. The second equation is
fairly easy to satisfy (although not automatic): as a result,
cosmology lends itself to analogies with several systems. Given
that a variety of universes are mathematically possible, several
analogies exist. Analogies discussed in this book include
equilibrium beach profiles, glacial valleys, the shapes of glaciers,
heating/cooling models, freezing bodies of water, capillary fluids,
Omori's law for earthquake aftershocks, lava flows, and a few
mathematical analogies (Fibonacci's sequence, logistic equation,
geodesics of various spaces, and classic variational problems). A
century of research in cosmology can solve problems on the other
side of an analogy, which in turn can suggest ideas in gravity.
Finding a cosmic analogy solves the inverse variational problem
of finding a Lagrangian and a Hamiltonian for that system, when
nobody thought one exists. Often, the symmetries of the
cosmological equations translate in new symmetries of the
analogous system. The book surprises the reader with analogies
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between natural systems and exotic systems such as possible
universes.
  The Illustrated London News ,1875
  Backroads & Byways of Iowa: Drives, Day Trips and
Weekend Excursions (Backroads & Byways) Michael
Ream,2012-06-04 Presents fifteen routes in Iowa that include
some of the region's less-well-known attractions and natural
landscapes, along with recommendations for lodging, dining, and
nightlife.5NjBwBT
  American Casino Guide Steve Bourie,2005-11 Listing more
than 700 casinos in 36 states, this bestselling guide is jam-packed
with detailed information and includes 150 coupons providing
more than $1,000 in savings. Consumable.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,2001
  The Practice of Statistics Daren S. Starnes,Dan Yates,David S.
Moore,2010-12-17 View a Panopto recording of textbook author
Daren Starnes detailing ten reasons the new fourth edition of The
Practice of Statistics is the right choice for the AP* Statistics
course. Watch instructor video reviews here. Available for your
Fall 2010 Course! Request Sample Chapter 3 here. The most
thorough and exciting revision to date, The Practice of Statistics
4e is a text that fits all AP* Statistics classrooms. Authors Starnes,
Yates and Moore drew upon the guidance of some of the most
notable names in AP* and their students to create a text that fits
today’s classroom. The new edition comes complete with new
pedagogical changes, including built-in AP* testing, four-step
examples, section summaries, “Check Your Understanding” boxes
and more. The Practice of Statistics long stands as the only high
school statistics textbook that directly reflects the College Board
course description for AP* Statistics. Combining the data analysis
approach with the power of technology, innovative pedagogy, and
a number of new features, the fourth edition will provide you and
your students with the most effective text for learning statistics
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and succeeding on the AP* Exam.
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